Good Shepherd Primary
School Newsletter

Term 2 Week 1 Tuesday, 1st May, 2018

First Week of Term 2 Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to another term. | hope that you enjoyed the break from making school lunches
and ironing and preparing uniforms even if you still had work commitments.

| know the children were ready for a break by the end of the 11 week term.
On the last day of term we held “Good Shepherd Day” as the feast of the Good Shepherd fell in
the holidays.

This was a great day for the students and staff. The day started with a beautiful Liturgy and was
followed by the activities and games for all classes. Our teachers who were on the organising
committee went to a lot of trouble to make sure it was memorable. Congratulations to all involved!

Dates for your Diary:

For Upcoming

Events..... Please see
inside for more details

of other events! '

Term 2 concludes:

Friday, 6th July |

Term 3 commences:

Monday, 23rd July
RN

| | Patricia Carr
| Friday, 28th September | Principal
|

|
' Term 3 concludes: |



UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, 7th May: Mother's Day Stall
Mass—Year 3 attending
(9.00 am Good Shepherd
Church)

Tuesday, 8th May:

Wednesday, 9th May: NRMA Safety Day

Mother's Day Liturgy & Morning
Tea (10.00 am Good Shepherd
Church)

Friday, 11th May:

Sunday, 13th May: Mother's Day

Tuesday, 15th May: Reconciliation (11.00 am Good
Shepherd Church)

Tuesday, 15th May: Naplan (Years 3 & 5) Language
Conventions & Writing)

Wednesday, 16th May: Naplan (Years 3 & 5) Reading

Thursday, 17th May: Naplan (Years 3 & 5) Numeracy

Staff Development Day (Pupil
Free Day)

Monday, 21st May:

Mother’s Day Liturgy
On Friday, 11th May at 10.00 am we will be celebrating
Mother’'s Day with a Liturgy in the Good Shepherd Church.
Following the Liturgy, you are welcome to join us for morning
tea in the Staffroom.

Mother’'s Day Stall

There will be a Mother’s Day Stall on Monday, 7th May for
students to purchase gifts, gift bags and cards. Prices range
from 50 cents to $7.00.

2018 Dates

Term 2

Concludes:  Friday, 6th July

Term 2 School Holidays
Monday 9th July—Friday 20th July

Term 3
Commences: Monday, 23rd July (Week 1)
Concludes: Friday, 28th September

Term 3 School Holidays
Monday, 1st October—Friday 12th October

Term 4
Commences: Monday, 15th October (Week 1)
Concludes: Wednesday, 19th December

Term 4 School Holidays
Thursday, 20th December 2018 through to
Monday, 28th January 2019

Please note Staff Development Days will occur
throughout the year. Parents will be notified of
such dates at the start of each term. Term 2’s
Staff Development Day will be Monday, 21st May

(Week 4).

Library Borrowing for Term 2

Mondays: Kinder and Year 4
Tuesdays: Year 1 and Year 2
Wednesdays: Year 5 and Year 6
Thursdays: Year 3

Sports Days for Term 2
Wednesdays: KR, KW, 1B, 1G, Year 3, 4B & 4G
Thursdays: KB, KG, 2R, 2W, 4R, 4W & Year 5
Fridays: 1R, 1W, 2B, 2G, Year 6.

Please note, all Kindergarten students are to wear their
Sports Uniform on Tuesdays for Gross Motor.

Term 2 2018 Staff
Development Day

(Pupil Free Day)
Each year Staff participate in

professional development to
support them in their roles as
educators. The focus of these
days is aligned to Good
Shepherd School's goals. Staff
will use information they have
gathered about the children to design learning programs for
the children that will best meet their needs. Term 2’s Staff
Development Day is a Pupil Free Day and will take place on
Monday, 21st May (Week 4). Our thanks to parents for
organising care for their children on this day. COSHC will be
able to offer spaces for care on this day. Please phone
COSHC on 0409 121 980 for all inquiries and bookings.

Sincere Condolences
Our sincere condolences to the Caruana family
(Joshua 1R) on the recent passing of Joshua’s grandfather.
Please know that you and your family are in our thoughts
and prayers during this very sad time.




NAPLAN 2018

The 2018 NAPLAN tests will be conducted over three days from Tuesday 15th May - Thursday 17th May. For students in
Years 3 and 5, there are four tests covering:

® numeracy,

® reading,

® writing and

® |anguage conventions (spelling, punctuation and grammar).

The assessments are an opportunity for students to demonstrate what they have leamed in class.

The NAPLAN test results and the student reports are released in September.
The results provide information about student achievement that can be used to inform teaching and leaming programs. NAPLAN

tests provide point-in-time information regarding student progress in literacy and numeracy and are intended to complement the
wide range of formal and informal assessments that are already conducted in schools. NAPLAN test results are not intended to
be used in isolation from other school-based assessment programs. Further details will be sent home closer to the date.

Dates for your Calendar:

15th May Test day: Language Conventions and Writing
16th May Test day: Reading
17th May  Test day: Numeracy

Mobile Phone—Settings on your phone .
Parents, would you please check your Settings for “Incoming Social Skill of the Week
Call restrictions” and “Do Not Disturb” notifications on your “Look at the person, smile and say hello”
mobile phones so as in a case of an emergency, we need to
be able to contact you. Would you please ensure that you can

be contacted quickly and easily. Thank you.

Lost Property & Change of Underwear

Z;'*\b Parents pIeaseigtgosglloglabgrlfl:i::ggwiII resume As the weather is getting cooler, please check that your
5 0= next Tués day, 8th May (Week 2) child’s clothing has their name on it as there are many
’ ) items that end up in the Lost Property Bin. Please re-check

any items that you pick up in the Lost Property Bin as they
may have another child’s name on it. If you accidentally
pick up another child's clothing, please return it to the Lost

Parish News Property Bin. Also it would be a good idea to put an extra
Sacrament of Confirmation pair of underwear, socks/stockings in your child's
Dear Parents & Guardians, just a backpack, as with the weather being cooler, little accidents
reminder that the Sacrament of can happen. Thank you.

Confirmation will take place on
Monday, 21st May at 7.30 pm in the

Good Shepherd Church. If you need
to contact the Parish, their number is

Confirmation o, " gess 4a61.

School Safety Procedures
As part of maintaining a safe environment for all students
and staff at Good Shepherd School, we conduct regular
Emergency Evacuation and Safety Drills. You may have
information come home from your child regarding an
Evacuation Practice, please be assured in the event of a
real emergency all families will be notified at the earliest
possible time. Please inform the office in writing if you
have changed your contact details. Thank you.

Parent Group—Uniform Shop
Dear Parents, please note the Uniform Shop at Good
Shepherd School is closed until further notice. School Hats
and Library Bags can still be purchased from the School
Office (cash only). Thank you for your cooperation.

| Dear Parents & Carers, please note if someone else will

be collecting your child early or during school hours, on
your behalf, you need to inform the school in writing or

by email to:

IMPORTANT|




Birthdays

Happy Birthday to the following students who
will celebrate their birthday this week:
Joseph Labbad, Tevita Tonga, Yaremo
Montarde, Seerat Mehrok, Emanuel-Rian

" Arago, Shyla Soliman, Joshua Wasef,

Laksh Samli, Ezekiel Laurente,

Brent Bernardo, Jessica Labeeb,

Oliver Gutierrez, Aleksandar Milosevski-Vlaoski and

Owen Pender.

Uniform Changeover
Parents, please note that the changeover date for winter
uniform is officially Monday, 14th May, 2018 (Week 3
Term 2). Students are still permitted to wear their
summer uniform if the weather is warmer. The correct
school uniform should be worn at all times, in order to .
maintain expectations. If, for any reason, a child is unable to
wear any part of the correct uniform, a note should be sent
to your child’s class teacher. Parents who have difficulty
securing uniforms for their children please make an
appointment with Mrs Carr, Principal, to discuss options.
THE SCHOOL HAT IS AN ESSENTIAL ITEM OF SCHOOL
UNIFORM. THE WEARING OF THE SCHOOL HAT IS
COMPULSORY. For a full list of the School Uniform
requirements, please refer to Page 5 of this newsletter, as
well as our School Website—"Enrol Now” - Handbook—
Uniform.

NATIONAL WALK SAFELY TO
SCHOOL DAY

FRIDAY 18 MAY 2018
Primary school aged children across
Australia will make those important steps towards a
healthier future by participating in National Walk Safely to
School Day on Friday 18 May 2018.

National Walk Safely to School Day is a community initiative
that aims to raise awareness of the health, road safety,
transport and environmental benefits that regular walking
(especially to and from school) can provide for the long term
well-being of our children. Apart from the physical benefits,
regular walking also has a favourable impact on their
cognitive and academic performance.

The annual event, now in its 19th year, encourages primary
school aged children to build walking into their daily routine,
by walking to and from school, not just on Friday 18 May,
but every day. For more information please refer to
website: www.walk.com.au/wstsd

Coles Sports for Schools
2018
Many thanks to the generosity of
our families and friends for the
donations of Coles Vouchers. The
promotion has now ended and we
have tallied up our vouchers.
Thank you to many Year 6
students who volunteered their
lunchtimes at the end of last term
to do lots of counting! (here is a
photo of just one of the groups) We have collected a
staggering number of vouchers -

16,762 vouchers!!!!

We look forward to 'cashing them in’ to order sports
equipment that the students can use. Thank you again for
your constant support! Bianca Cooke

Hairstyling, Grooming and Earrings
Students are expected to keep their hair clean, neat and
tidy at all times. Students are to keep hair off their face and
out of their eyes. Student haircuts are to be in a sensible
and conventional style. There are to be no extremes of
fashion in hairstyle cut or colour. Shaving of any part of the
head or undercuts, and haircuts with a number 1 or 2 blade
are not permitted. Rat’s tails are not permitted. For girls,
long hair below the shoulder should be tied back by a
ribbon, ‘scrunchy’, hair band or clip in school colours. Only
one pair of sleepers or studs are to be womn in the lower ear
lobe. No dangling earrings.

Canteen News
Two Meal Deals to
_choose from at $5.00
each (This deal is
available until Friday
18th May).

Meal Deal 1

Egg & Lettuce Sandwich, Bottle of Water, Bag Popcorn
Meal Deal 2

Hot Chicken roll, Milo Popper and Frozen Ice Cup

To view the full menu of Classroom Catering, please
visit website: www.classroomcatering.com.au

Privacy Consent
Dear Parents & Carers,
If you do not give consent for the use of your child’s image
and/or works to be published in our School Newsletter or
on our website, please notify the school in writing. If you
do not want your child to sell raffle tickets, please also
inform the school office. Thank you.

Kindergarten 2019 Enrolments
Enrolment Application forms for Kindergarten 2019 are
now available from the School Office. Parents, if you
already have a child at Good Shepherd, you will still need
to submit an Enrolment Form for any new siblings for
2019.

No Nut Policy
A number of our students have severe
* allergies. Please do not send peanut butter/
Nutella sandwiches or other foods containing
whole or crushed nuts or sesame seeds to
school. This also includes Excursions! Your
co-operation is greatly appreciated.




Terms 2 & 3 Winter School and Sports Uniform

School Uniform

Girls

School Uniform Checked Tunic
White Long Sleeve Blouse
Checked Scissor Tie

Green Hair Ribbons

Grey Tights, or Grey Long Socks
Black School Shoes

Green Zip-Up Jacket

School Uniform Hat

Sports Uniform

Girls

White Polo shirt with School Emblem
Bottle Green Shorts

Bottle Green Tracksuit Uniform
Predominantly White Joggers/Sneakers
A white skivvy (colder weather)

White Socks

School Uniform Hat

Boys

Black Long Pants

White Long Sleeve Shirt
Green Zip-Up Jacket
Black Socks

Black School Shoes
School Checked Tie
School Uniform Hat

Boys

White Polo shirt with School Emblem
Bottle Green Shorts

Bottle Green Tracksuit Uniform
Predominantly White Joggers/Sneakers
A white skivvy (colder weather)

White Socks

School Uniform Hat

In cooler weather, a bottle green uniform tracksuit is worn, and a white skivwy may be worn under the white polo

shirt.

Policies and Forms
For all policies and forms, please refer to our School Website.
Please note our Parent Handbook is on our School Website for
your convenience.

Newsletien

Receiving the Parent Newsletter Via School
Website to your Email
The newsletter can be viewed on our School Website.
To receive our Online Newsletter to your Email Inbox, go to our
School Website—

:

www.gsplumpton.catholic.edu.au—"Community” - “Newsletters’
- “Subscribe” and enter your details.

If you do not have access to a computer or a mobile phone,
please inform the school office and we can organise for you to
receive a paper copy.

Also, if you have recently changed your email, please
follow the above steps and resubscribe.

Complaints/Grievances Forms
Parents, please note if you would like to make a complaint/
grievance in regards to any school matter, you can pick up
a form from the school office. All matters will be attended
to under strict confidentiality.

Skoolbag&}

Swrmtiphone school i parent communication

Free “Alerts” and more to your mobile phone .....

Did you know that you can receive “Alerts” to your mabile
phone for free? This is very handy to have and will keep
you updated on “last minute” changes or reminders to
School events. The App is called “Skoolbag” and to install
this free App on your IPhone or Android phone, this is
what you do:

Simply search for Good Shepherd School Plumpton in the
App Store on your phone, PC or Mac and install. After
the App is installed on your phone, make sure that
you select “OK” to allow Alert notifications. Also click
on “more” then “Setup” and select which categories
you would like to receive Alerts for.

For those that have Android phones, simply search our
school “Good Shepherd School Plumpton” and install.
After the app is installed click on “more” then “Setup”
and select which categories you would like to receive
Alerts for.




MEANING:
time

(LATIN)

EXAMPLES:
temporary, contemporary

Have you changed

’ your contact details?

As part of maintaining a safe

environment for all students and

: staff at Good Shepherd School,

\d we conduct regular Emergency
Evacuation and Safety Drills.

s You may have information come
home from your child regarding
an Evacuation Practice, please

be assured in the event of a real emergency all families will be

notified at the earliest possible time. Please inform the office
in writing if you have changed your contact details. Thank

you.

Child Safety—Protocol regarding discipline
Dear Parents & Carers—just a reminder regarding child
safety, please do not approach children who are not your
own. If you have a problem or concern please speak to your
child's class teacher or teacher on duty. Also please do not
approach the parents of other students if you have an issue
at school, rather let the school know and we will deal with
any issues that may arise. The following is an insert from the
Department of Child Protection: “The NSW Child Protection
legislation prohibits any adult from disciplining a child other
than their own. This is particularly so when children are at
school. Issues should always be brought to the attention of
the class teacher, assistant principal or principal.” Thank you.

Supervision
Before school supervision commences at 8:10 am. No
responsibility can be taken for children arriving before that
time. Children arriving before this time are expected to sit in
the designated area. Supervision is provided for children
during class and play times during the school day. Staff
supervise children waiting for buses, walkers who cross
driveways in the immediate vicinity of the school and those
waiting for collection by parents.
Children are supervised by teachers until 3:15 pm after
which time, parents will be contacted. It is the parents/carers
responsibility to ensure children are collected before 3:15

pm every day.

Visa Status
Could you please ensure the school has the most up-to-date
paperwork on your child’s Visa Status i.e. if his/her status has
changed or if your child is now an Australian Citizen or the
passport has expired and a new one has been reissued,
please contact the school office immediately.

Australian Citizenship Papers
If parents or students become Australian Citizens at any time
during the year, could you please provide the school with a
copy of your certificate so we can put it with your child's
enrolment forms. This is needed for audit purposes. Thank
you.




Catholic Education Office
PRC 2018 Calendar of Events

A copy of the calendar can be downloaded 2018 Calendar of Events for the Parents Representative Council (PRC).
All parents and friends are welcome to attend.

From the Bishop’s Office
Catholic Outlook Survey

Tell Bishop Vincent and the Diocese of Parramatta what you think about CatholicOutlook. All responses are
anonymous and confidential. Take the survey here: www.surveymonkey.com/r/catholicoutiook

CatholicCare has a new website

Remaining committed to their core mission to be the compassionate face of Christ and be a strong and visible
provider of care for all in Western Sydney and the Blue Mountains with a special concern for the poor, CatholicCare
now also has a new website to help them on their journey. Visit the new website at www.ccss.org.au

Volunteers Required

Blacktown Neighbour Aid, a program with CatholicCare, are looking for volunteers to support our clients in the
Blacktown area who are over 65 and living in their own home. You may be able to spare a couple of hours once a
week or fortnight to take a client out shopping or to a medical appointment or just stop by for a cuppa and a chat. We
also require drivers who are able to drive a 12 seater Hiace bus. If this interests you, please contact the Manager,
Deb Woolacott on 8843 2541, 0418 114 055 or via email on deb.woolacott@ccss.org.au.

We want to hear YOUR voice!

The Council for Australian Catholic Women, an advisory body to the Australian Catholic Bishops Conference, and
will be holding a consultation session with women in the Diocese of Parramatta on the evening of 21 June 2019.
Share your thoughts with us and/or let us know if you would like to be part of that consultation event on https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParraWWomen

Formation 2018
Formation 2018 presented by ‘Live Christ Share Christ’ at St Patrick’s Cathedral, Parramatta have been holding

monthly formation talks for the past eighteen months. Topics have included: Sacraments, An Introduction &
Overview of the Gospel of Mark, The Temptation of Jesus (Mark) and weekly Lenten reflections. Our speakers are
clergy from the Diocese of Parramatta and other special guests. Sessions alternate from Friday nights to Saturday
afternoons in the Cathedral Hall. If you would like to be included on our mailing list for upcoming talks, please email
Pat, Parish Secretary on secretary@stpatscathedral.com.au.

Positions Vacant

Risk Officer - Chancery Office, Parramatta

Interviewer - Tribunal Office, Parramatta

More details at: www.parracatholic.org/employment

Garden Crew Supervisor - CatholicCare, Orchard Hills

More details at: www.ccss.org.au

Youth Co-ordinator - Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish, Greystanes

More details at: www.olgp.org.au

Assistant Bookkeeper - St John 23rd Parish, Glenwood-Stanhope Gardens

More details at: www.john23rd.com

Holy Hour for Vocations: 3 May

The Sisters of the Holy Family of Nazareth cordially invite YOUTH (age 18-35) to join us for Holy Hour for Vocations
on Thursday, 3 May at 7:00 pm at Good Shepherd Church and then join us also for pizza at 8:00pm. RSVP: Sr
Paula, e-mail: vocationscstn@gmail.com mob: 0449 656 406

Reflection Day for Women: 5 May
Reflection Day for Women, Fairlight Rd, Mt Schoenstatt hosted by Sr Mary Louise. Saturday 5 May from 9.30 am -

3.00pm. Cost: $25 BYO lunch, tea & coffee provided. Register: info@schoenstatt.org.au or 02 4773 8338.
Ordination to the Diaconate of Jack Green: 2 June

Most Rev Vincent Long OFM Conv, Bishop of Parramatta, will be the principal celebrant for the Mass of Ordination to
the Diaconate of Jack Green on Saturday 2 June 2018 at 6.00pm. The ordination will take place at Sacred Heart
Church, Westmead. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Candidacy for Holy Orders: 24 June
Bishop Vincent Long OFM Conv will be accepting into Candidacy for Holy Orders of Mr Roderick Pirotta, Mr John

Cinya, Mr Roque Dias and Mr Thong Nguyen at St Patrick’s Cathedral on Sunday 24 June at 11am.

Plenary Council 2020

Pope Francis has approved the Australian Bishops' decision to hold a Plenary Council in Australia in 2020 and 2021.
All people are invited to reflect on the question: “What do you think God is asking of us in Australia?” Find out more

at: plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au

Good Shepherd Primary School
134 Hyatts Road, Locked Bag 1001, Plumpton NSW 2761 - Phone: 9836 7100
Email: goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au - Website: www.asplumpton.catholic.edu.au
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MEDIA RELEASE

Blacktown City [a¥latal

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
20 April 2018

The Ponds forum

The new $400,000 Riverstone Skate Park and the $33 million upgrade to widen Hambledon Road
lead the agenda for Blacktown City Council's latest Have Your Say forum.

Staged on Monday, 30 April at 7pm where residents get a chance to take advantage of the open
forum session to raise neighbourhood questions directly with Councillors and Council staff.

“At the community forum in Riverstone last year, residents voiced their concerns about traffic
safety, and | am proud to tell residents about the exciting plans we have for this area,” said Mayor

Stephen Bali MP.

“Hambledon Road is being upgraded by Blacktown City Council from a two-lane rural road to a
four-lane major urban road,” Mayor Bali said.

“This is a high capacity urban road and its reconstruction and widening is essential to improving
access within the Alex Avenue Precinct to Schofields Railway Station, Schofields Road and local

schools.”

“Once completed the new road will act as a regional road network helping to move people through
our roads, cater to future growth, improve traffic conditions and unlock land for housing

development.”
Council will also have designs for the Riverstone Skate Park on display.

Council secured a $400,000 grant from the Australian Federal Government through the member
for Greenway Michelle Rowland MP to deliver a new skate park in Riverstone.

“We want to hear from you. Your feedback is important so that we can deliver a facility Council, the
community and the users will be proud of,” Mayor Bali said.

Mayor Bali encouraged residents to attend The Ponds community forum and take the opportunity
to engage with Councillors and Council staff first-hand.

Mayor Bali will also provide an update on the Energy from Waste (EfW) facility proposed for
Eastern Creek which has just been rejected by the Department of Planning and Environment.

“It is encouraging to see more and more residents taking advantage of Council’s forums and
coming to speak to and hear from their local Councillors,” Mayor Bali said.

“Be involved, be informed and be heard.”

Forum details: The Ponds forum starts at 7pm on Monday, 30 April at The Ponds
Community Hub, 45 Riverbank Drive, The Ponds.

Email: Forums@blacktown.nsw.qgov.au

F:\180420 The Ponds Forum .Docx



Construction has started on Hambledon Road. Junior Director Christopher Carey, Project
Engineer Thet Swe, Councillor Chris Quilkey, Mayor of Blacktown City Stephen Bali MP,
Senior Contract Engineer Stephen Painter, Councillor Moninder Singh, Senior Supervisor
Bart Martinovic.

Media Contact:
Communications Unit, Blacktown City Council
Keiasha Naidoo — 9839 6914
Alan Gale — 9389 6409
(phones divert to mobiles after hours)
email: mediaunit@blacktown.nsw.gov.au




Proposal Name Here

We are holding a public meeting to listen carefully to the community’s views
and encourage you to have your say!

Making an application to speak at our Public Meeting

The Independent Pianning Commission is holding a public meeting into Eastern Creek Energy from Waste
Facility SSD 6236.

The meeting will be held at Rooty Hill RSL, 55 Sherbrooke Street Rooty Hill NSW 2766 at 11am on Monday,
14 May 2018

if you wish to apply to speak at the public meeting, you must register your interest by completing the
attached form and returning it via email to ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au by 5:00pm on Tuesday 8 May.

While the Commission will try to hear from as many people as possible at the meeting, it may not be
possibie for everyone who wishes to speak to have the opportunity to do so.

We may therefore use the information you provide to prioritise or group speakers by their level of interest in
the project or a common issue or theme.

We may also use the information you provide to help us allocate speaking time to individuals and groups.

Don’t forget that you can make a written submission to the Commission about this project by email or post.
Our contact details are below:

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au

Post: Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

All written submissions will be carefully considered by the Commission as part of the decision-making
process.

We look forward to hearing from you!l

Please Note: Any information given to us may be published on our website, unless explicitly stated otherwise. All personal contact details (other
than names) will be removed before online publication, but may be provided to relevant government departments. Before writing to us, please read
our Privacy Statement at www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au or call us on (02) 9383 2100.

on Secretariat
83 2100 | Fax (02) 9383 2133
Email: ipcn@ipen nsw gov.au




Expression of Interest

Name:

Address:

Email:

Phone:

A. PLEASE NOMINATE YOUR INTEREST IN THE PROJECT:
A1. | have a direct interest in the proposed development: YES /NO

If your answer is “NO”, please proceed to question A2.
If your answer is “YES”, please answer the following:

| would like to speak at the Public Meeting as (PLEASE TICK):
[ the Applicant (or a representative)

[0 a representative of the Department of Planning and Environment or another NSW
Government Agency

[1 a representative of the Local Council

O an owner or a tenant of a neighboring property to the proposed development
[0 any person whose consent is required for the application to proceed

[0 alocal resident who will be particularly affected by the proposed development

(If so, please set out the way in which you are particularly affected)

1 OTHER - please specify

Please Note: Any information given to us may be published on our website, uniess explicitly stated otherwise. All personal contact details (other
than names) will be removed before online publication, but may be provided to relevant government depariments. Before writing to us, please read
our Privacy Statement at www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au or call us on (02) 8383 2100.

Commissian Sceretariat ing Commission NSW

Phone (02) 9283 2100 | Fax (02) 9383 2133 ‘. 01 Elizabeth Street
Email: ipcn@ipen nsw gov.au Sydney. NSW 2000




A2. 1 am not directly affected by the proposed development but have an indirect interest:
YES /NO
I would like to speak at the Public Meeting because (PLEASE TICK):

[J | have a family member or close friend who is directly impacted by the proposed
development

[0 I am a local resident in the same suburb or town

O | have a general interest in the topic, issue and/or application

[J | have expertise and/or experience in a relevant field

(If so, please set out the relevant field)

[ | represent a peak industry body with an interest in the proposed development application

[ | represent a public interest group which has concerns about the proposed development
application

[0 OTHER - please specify

B. PLEASE NOMINATE HOW LONG YOU WOULD LIKE TO SPEAK FOR:

B1. How long do you wish to speak for?

(Please Note: There is no additional benefit to repeating issues already dealt with in your written
submission.)

B2. If you wish to speak on behalf of an organisation, body or group, please provide the
following information:

NAME OF ORGANISATION:
ADDRESS:
EMAIL:
PHONE:

Please Note: Any information given to us may be published on our website, unless explicitly stated otherwise. All personal contact detaifs (other
than names) will be removed before online publication, but may be provided to relevant government departments. Before writing to us, please read

our Privacy Statement at www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au or call us on (02) 9383 2100.

tariat Independent Planning Commission NSW
Fax (02} 9383 2133 Level 3. 201 Elizabeth Street

Email: ipcn@ipen nsw gov.au Sydney. NSW 2000




